NELSONAARDIMAN

HEALTHCARE LAWYERS

Nelson Hardiman Launches Healthcare Law
Fellowship

Nelson Hardiman is pleased to announce the establishment of its Healthcare Law Fellowship, a program for new
attorneys. The Fellowship is intended to expose recent law school graduates to healthcare legal issues and offers
an excellent opportunity for new lawyers both to receive training and exposure to the field of healthcare law and to
work on issues related to the advancement of the interests of healthcare providers.

Fellows will receive a stipend. Candidates should have strong academic credentials and a demonstrated interest in
healthcare law. Although the Fellowship position is intended to be time-limited position with the firm, we anticipate
that, in the future, the program will become a significant recruiting source for junior attorneys, with Fellows being
considered for full-time associate positions in our firm.

For more information on Nelson Hardiman'’s healthcare law fellowship, please email us at
info@nelsonhardiman.com.
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